
 
Thursday, 19 October 2023 

Your PTA (Parents Teacher Association) needs you! 

Dear Parents/Carers 

To be able to continue hosting our amazing fun events and raising vital funds for our 
school, we need more volunteers - or the PTA will sadly have to close! 

Friends of Heronsgate is our parent’s association. The wonderful parent members 
work together to raise funds to enhance and enrich the opportunities that are 
available in school for our pupils. 

We host regular events like: 

 Cake Sales, Book Sales, Uniform Sales 
 Break the rules day 
 Easter Knitted Chicks with chocolate 
 Chocolate Tombola 
 Summer & Winter Fayres 
 Discos 
 Non-Uniform (Mufti) Days 
 Year 6 Prom and Year 6 Graduation Ceremony 

If we close, the children will miss out on the events above, which will be a shame as 
we have had feedback from the children over the years telling us how much they 
enjoy these events. 

We also have key roles to fill this year of Chair, Vice Chair and Treasurer as they 
look to step down.  If you are organised or have accounting skills to fill any of these 
roles or don’t have any of these skills but would like to use your spare time by 
helping your school, then we want to hear from you! 

We are looking at holding an information event at the school to share more about 
what we do and how you can get involved.  Details will follow. 

Please get in touch via our Facebook page 
at https://www.facebook.com/friendsofheronsgateschool or 

email friendsofheronsgate@gmail.com 
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